
 

 

 

 

 

January 15, 2021 

 

 

Good Evening North East Family, 

 

It was very exciting to have our children back in school this week.  This is a reminder that Monday, January 

18, 2021, is a teacher work day and Tuesday, January 19, 2021, is a hybrid day.   Students have a holiday on 

Monday, Martin Luther King Day.  Students do not report to school on the scheduled hybrid days; however, 

they are required to complete building specific assignments.  A calendar with the addition of the Board 

approved hybrid days was mailed to all families on December 20, 2020.  A copy of the calendar is also located 

on the district website @nesd1.org, select the academic calendar tab. 

 

Erie County Technical School maroon students will report to school on Tuesday, January 19, 2021.   If you 

have not yet made arrangements and need bus transportation, please email Mrs. Patty Schultz at 

pschultz@nesd1.org.   If have any questions regarding meals or need meals, please contact Mrs. Robin 

Hedlund at rhedlund@nesd1.org. 

 

We would like to emphasize that if your child or a family member is being tested for COVID-19, you must 

quarantine until the results come back.  It is also very important that if your child is sick, that they stay home.  

Our staff is working very hard to mitigate the transmission of COVID-19 in our schools. 

 

We once again would like to thank our teachers, support staff, administration, and Board for all of their hard 

work and commitment to the children and families of the North East School District. 

 

If you need help or assistance, please reach out to any member of our district administrative team. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mission: “to challenge, empower, and engage all students to develop and achieve personal and career aspirations, to 

pursue lifelong learning, and to be responsible and accountable citizens in a dynamic world.” 

 

Dr. Michele Spurgeon Hartzell, Superintendent                                                                 Mr. Jeffrey Fox, Business Manager 
                                                                           Mrs. Shelley Allen, Administrative Assistant 
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